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Department of Administration

Commissioner's Office
200 Administration Building

50 Sherburne Avenue
Sf. Paul, MN 55155

December 1, 2000

Govei1ioi.Jesse Ventura

Representative Steve Sviggum, Chair
Legislative Coordinating Commissioner

~/ Michelle Timmons
Revisor of Statutes

Senator James Metzen
Government Operations and Veterans
Affairs Policy

Representative Philip Krinkie, Chair
State Government Finance

Representative Jim Rhodes, Chair
Government Operations & Veterans Affairs Policy

Senator Leonard Price
Govennnent Operations Budget Division

Subject: Annual Report on Obsolete, UnnecessalY, or Duplicative Rules, as Required by
Minnesota Statutes, Section 14.05, Subdivision 5

Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes 1999, section 14.05, subdivision 5, an agency is required to
allllUally submit a list of rules considered obsolete, unneceSSalY, or duplicative of other statutes or
rules. At this time, we can identify no Depaliment of Administration rules that are obsolete,
unnecessary, or duplicative.

In last year's report Minnesota Rules Chapter 1200, 1250 and 1265 were identified as obsolete,
mmecessary, or duplicative. These rules were repealed through legislative activity.

I£there are any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (651) 297-5525.

Laura Bishop
Director ofLegislative Affairs

cc: Senator Richard Cohen
Senator James Vickennan
David Orren
Laura Offerdahl
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